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Get your summer orders for next
school year submitted to printing
services early! All orders placed
prior to May 1st will qualify for a
10% discount! For questions please
reach out to us! We are ready to
get a jump-start on orders now!
Get your orders submitted and
have it back before school even
ends! Contact information is below.

LAUNCHING SOON
We are very excited to launch
our new online ordering system!  
Once we go live you will register.
After we approve your account
you will be ready to place your
orders on line. Going forward
ALL orders will need to be
submitted through this new
software!  MORE
INFORMATION TO COME SOON! 

MARCH SPECIAL 

SUMMER ORDERS

We now offer EOS chap stick favor cards,
for any occasion! These are great to
celebrate birthdays, student accomplishments,
or just because. Included is the chap stick EOS
ball and card for a low price of $1.50ea.
These will be available year round and 
we will offer a different card each 
month and holiday! Needing something 
custom? let us know! To place an order
contact us!!
  *You will need to assemble the chap stick to the card with double
sided tape or hot glue- VERY EASY

CONTACT INFORMATION #801-610-8235 OR EMAIL  JMCDONALD@ALPINEDISTRICT.ORG


